
I appeal to Senators to SUPPORT of HB3054A and REDUCE the ANNUAL RENT INCREASE 
from 10% to 6%. I say 10% because that’s what all the large out of state corporations are 
increasing our rent to annually.  

  Obviously, many residents are on a fixed income. Many rely solely on Social Security for 
their income, which does not sufficiently support the current 10% annual rent increase. 

Please help by lowering the annual rent increase to 6 or less so we can remain in their 
homes. 

Sincerely, 

JOHN HODGIN 

 


